20073-24-147



## FACULTY OF LAW THE UNIVERSITY OF AUCKLAND

PRIVATE BAG

AUCKLAND

NEW ZEALAND

TELEPHONE 792-300

The New Zealand Home Birth
Association
Box 7093 Wellesley Street
AUCKLAND

12 January 1982

Dear People,

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter which I have sent to the Minister of Health concerning the activities of the Maternity Services Committee. Of more interest to you, however, might be the enclosed copy of a press statement by Jim McLay of 1980, dealing with consultation prior to the making of regulations. It seems to me that this is a stick which might be used to beat the Minister of Health with in any attempt to prevent the worst happening.

Best wishes,

JOHN HANNAN